

TEST FOR GIFTED STUDENTS 1

I. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|---------------------|----------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. book <u>s</u> | B. pencil <u>s</u> | C. ruler <u>s</u> | D. bag <u>s</u> |
| 2. A. r <u>e</u> ad | B. t <u>e</u> acher | C. <u>e</u> at | D. a <u>h</u> ead |
| 3. A. t <u>e</u> nth | B. m <u>a</u> th | C. br <u>o</u> ther | D. t <u>h</u> earer |
| 4. A. h <u>a</u> s | B. n <u>a</u> me | C. f <u>a</u> my | D. l <u>a</u> mp |
| 5. A. d <u>o</u> es | B. wat <u>c</u> hes | C. fin <u>i</u> shes | D. br <u>u</u> shes |
| 6. A. c <u>i</u> ty | B. f <u>i</u> ne | C. k <u>i</u> nd | D. l <u>i</u> ke |
| 7. A. b <u>o</u> ttle | B. j <u>o</u> b | C. m <u>o</u> vie | D. ch <u>o</u> colate |
| 8. A. s <u>o</u> n | B. c <u>o</u> me | C. h <u>o</u> me | D. m <u>o</u> ther |
| 9. A. m <u>u</u> m | B. c <u>u</u> p | C. <u>u</u> p | D. r <u>u</u> ler |
| 10. A. v <u>i</u> llage | B. p <u>r</u> imary | C. n <u>i</u> ce | D. k <u>i</u> te |

II. Choose the odd one out.

- | | | | |
|--------------|------------|-----------|----------|
| 1. A. never | B. usually | C. always | D. after |
| 2. A. orange | B. yellow | C. apple | D. blue |
| 3. A. sing | B. thirsty | C. hungry | D. hot |

- | | | | |
|---------------|-----------|------------|-----------|
| 4. A. apple | B. orange | C. milk | D. pear |
| 5. A. face | B. eye | C. month | D. leg |
| 6. A. you | B. their | C. his | D. my |
| 7. A. sunny | B. windy | C. weather | D. rainy |
| 8. A. in | B. but | C. of | D. under |
| 9. A. rain | B. windy | C. snow | D. wind |
| 10. A. autumn | B. winter | C. cool | D. summer |

III. Put the words into the correct column.

Chicken, fever, headache, chocolate, teacher, Bai Dinh Pagoda, post office, sore throat, beef, a carton of milk, Hoan Kiem Lake, backache, earache, Hue Imperial City, toothache, architect, The Temple of Literature, a piece of meat, stomachache, Suoi Tien Amusement Park, tailor, engineer, Ha Long Bay, Trang Tien Bridge, pilot, farmer, gardener, sausage, egg, a packet of biscuits, Ben Thanh Market, Temperature, writer, chips, flu, pork, Huong River.

Food	Heath problems	Places	Jobs

IV. Underline the mistake and correct it.

1. Last week my family move for a new house.

→

2. What's the matter of you, Lan?

→

3. Don't stay up so early, it's bad for your health.

→

4. He has strong white teeth because he brush his teeth regularly.

→

5. She should goes to bed early.

→

6. My father have a sore throat.

→

7. What didn't Nam go to school yesterday?

→

8. Where are you yesterday?

→

9. We are going to visited our teachers.

→

10. She can't speak because she has an sore throat.

→

V. Match the sentence in column A with an appropriate response in column B.

A	B
1. What's the matter with you?	a. She shouldn't eat a lot of sweets.
2. Nam has a toothache.	b. I have a headache.
3. Phong has a fever.	c. She shouldn't carry heavy things.
4. Mai has a stomach ache	d. He should go to the dentist.
5. Quan's grandmother has a backache.	e. He should stay in bed.
6. Miss Hien has a sore throat.	f. She should take a rest.
7. My mother has a headache.	g. He shouldn't watch much TV.
8. His brother has sore eyes.	h. She should take some warm water.

Your answer

1.	2.	3.	4.	5.	6.	7.	8.
----	----	----	----	----	----	----	----

VI. Choose the best option to complete the sentence.

1. My classesat 11.30
A. end B. start C. ends D. starts
2. The school is near my house I walk.
A. that B. but C. so D. this
3. What's this? - It's eraser.
A. a B. an C. on D. in
4. Lan: Is this desk, Nga? - Nga: Yes, it is.
A. you B. I'm C. we're D. your
5. Ba: is that? - Tan: It's a window.
A. Who B. What C. How D. How old
6. How do you your name?
A. spell B. come C. live D. old
7. Nam: Is that your teacher, Ba? - Ba: Yes, is my teacher.
A. this B. that C. the D. your
8. Where do you live? - I live Le Loi street.
A. on B. at C. an D. a
9. Mai: is your name? - Lam: My name is Lam.
A. Who B. Where C. What D. How
10. What's this? - It's a
A. stool B. books C. lamps D. chairs

11. What are these? - They are
 A. couches B. desk C. chair D. stool
12. Na: How many..... are there in your bag, Ha? - Ha: There are five.
 A. telephone B. desk C. pens D. ruler
13. Lan: Is that a board? - Ba: No. it It's a table.
 A. is B. isn't C. a window D. a desk
14. How many boards are there? - There one.
 A. is B. are C. am D. a
15. What is that? - is a door.
 A. This B. That C. They D. He

VII. Read the passage and fill in the blank.

computer	friends	brushes	gets	never
----------	---------	---------	------	-------

Trang is a student at Le Hong Phong Primary School. She always (1).....up early and does morning exercise. Then she takes a shower. After that, she (2).....her teeth, has breakfast and goes to school. She always brushes her teeth twice a day. She (3).....eats fast food because it is not good for her health. She always washes her hands before meals. She sometimes plays (4)..... games. When she is free, she often plays chess with her (5).....

VIII. Read the passage and answer the question.

Linda usually goes to school in the morning. Yesterday, she didn't go to school because it was Sunday. She went shopping with her mother after breakfast. They shopped for food and drink and a lot of things for the family. In the afternoon, the family visited Linda's grandparents in the countryside. The grandparents were very happy to see them. The family enjoyed their day in the countryside and went back home in the evening. Next week, they will visit Linda's grandparents again.

1. What does Linda usually do in the morning?

→

2. Did she go to school yesterday?

→

3. What did she do after breakfast yesterday?

→

4. Where do Linda's grandparents live?

→

5. Were the grandparents happy to see them?

→

6. When will the family visit Linda's grandparents again?

→